
 

 

Welcome!  

Welcome to the Moss Bury News. In this week’s edition, we will be finding out about the learning hap-
pening in Year 3 and who took home Moss Bury’s Book in a Bag. 

This week, Beech class have had lots of fun during our Science week! The theme of the week was ‘connections’ so we 
made posters all about different connections we see in our lives, such as circuit connections in electricity, connecting 
with friends and family, and connections in a food chain. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another activity from the week included ‘what is a scientist’  where we drew what we thought a scientist looked like. 
We all drew mad scientists in white coats and goggles! Then we learnt about different types of scientist with some real 
life examples, and had another go. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We looked at some funny and strange inventions by the Victorians to solve everyday problems around the house. We 
didn’t like any of them so we invented our own items to help solve problems, like something to help us remember where 
we put things and something to help us wake up in the morning! 

 

 

What we’ve been up to... 

 



 

 

Moss Bury’s Book in a Bag 

Last Friday, one child from every class took their book in a bag home to 
read. They enjoyed a hot chocolate and a great book. If you have the book 
this week and would like your photograph in the Moss Bury News, please 
email a photograph to  jesscoton@mossbury.herts.sch.uk.. 
 

                   

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 


